8th April, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

Further to my letter of the 4th September last, respecting
the Steamers "F1GNEAU DE SEHAINE", "DOCTEUR A, CALMETTE" end
"DOCTEUR PHAM BUU CHI", I have to advise you thst in eonsequence
of information now recelved from the Soclety's Parlis Office,
the Committee have glven instructions for the class of each
vessel to be withdrawn from the Register Book and Three Dots
{(es.) to be inserted in lieu thereof, Indicsting withdrawal
of class st Owners' request.

1 am requesting the Paris 0ffice of this Soclety to
inform the Owners of this declslon.

Youras feithfully,

Clerk to the

Classiflen ittee,
¥essrs, Denls Freres 4'Indochine, 8.4,

Lloyd's Agents,
P.0. Box 42,
SAIGON, Indo-China,

Foundation
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